
 
 
 
 

KPES PSSC Meeting 
Wednesday, November 15, 2017 

 
1. Call to Order 

 
Garey Edgar called the meeting to order at 7 p.m. 

 
2. Approval  of Agenda 

 
The agenda was approved as circulated. 

 
3. Minutes of Last Meeting – Oct. 4, 2017 

 
Minutes were shared from the October 4th meeting.  There was a discussion about how 
well coding went last year.  We will also be discussing Project Based Learning and future 
steps with multiage or grade level teams. 

 
4. Business arising from the minutes 

 
There was a discussion about the School Improvement Plan being complete this year.   

 
5. SIP –   Internet Safety  

Corp. Eugene Belliveau from the Kennebecasis Valley Regional Police will be coming to do 
a presentation on Internet Safety for parents November 27, 2017. 

 
6. New Report Card Key – discussion 

 
Mrs. McCracken shared the new report card key and explained the changes to the report 
cards which will come home on November 20th.  She has also included information in the 
recent newsletters so parents know what to expect.  Another change that she mentioned 
is that there is a form included that will allow parents and the student to provide 
feedback and set goals. 

 
7. Our school survey Grade 4 & 5 students 

Grade 4 & 5 students are completing Our School surveys now and we will share the 
results of these surveys at our next PSSC meeting in January. 

 
8. Elementary Student Wellness Survey 2016-17 

 



Results of last year’s Wellness Surveys were shared.   
 
Highlights – 
 
85% of Grade 4 and 5 students eat breakfast 
77% of Grade 4 and 5 students eat 5 servings of vegetables or fruit a day 
17% say they’ve been bullied 
96% have basic psychological needs met 
41% spend more than 2 hours a day in front of a screen 
54% exercise 60 minutes a day. 
 
Interesting statistics from students who were in Grade 4 and 5 in the 2016-17 school 
year. 
 
 

9. Adjournment 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Jill Irving 


